
 

                                                      Date: 11/10/2023 

C20B (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 1-10) 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

This circular is to brief you about the upcoming Term 1 Examination for Grades 1-10, which 

is scheduled to commence on October 16, 2023. 

Please take note of the following important details: 

- Firstly, please note that there will be a shift in school timings for Grades 1-10 during 
the examination period. Learners will need to arrive at school by 8:15 a.m. for the 
examination, so please ensure they get enough rest and wake up on time every day. 
The school hours will be 8:15 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

- Those who have opted for the cafeteria, please be informed that the services will be 
available as usual during the examination, so learners won't need to worry about 
bringing their own food. 

- The paper will begin after breakfast, and learners will have lunch in the school before 
departing for home at 1:00 p.m. Please refer to the attached bus routes for 
transportation arrangements. 

- Lastly, please be informed that absenteeism will not be allowed during the examination 
period. If your child has a medical emergency, please submit a medical certificate to 
the school for further processing. 

- The result declaration date (PTM) for Term 1 will be shared with you shortly. 
 

Thank you for your attention, and we wish your child the best of luck for their upcoming 

exams. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours Truly  

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 
 


